
Sample Email for Reps and Senators in Favor of Drive Safe Bills 

 

Dear ____________________, 

 
My name is ____________ and I live in your district in ______________.  I am a 
member of Strangers No Longer, a Catholic based, state-wide, non-profit 
organization advocating for the rights of immigrants in Michigan.    
 
I understand that you plan to vote in favor of (fill in either House bills 4410, 4411 
and 4412 or Senate bills 265, 266, and 267) which are known as the Drive Safe 
bills.  As you know, these bills will restore the right of individuals who can prove 
their identity to obtain a driver’s license or state ID regardless of immigration 
status.  This right existed prior to 2008. 
 
First, I would like to thank you for your support!  The Drive Safe bills will 
positively affect over 100,000 residents of Michigan who live, work, and 
contribute to our communities every day.   
 
Secondly, I want you to know that Strangers No Longer is available to help in any 
way we can.   For instance, if you encounter resistance from colleagues, we have 
immigrant members who will be directly affected by these bills and Catholic 
priests and leaders who would be willing to talk to anyone who may not fully 
understand the reasons for reinstating driver’s licenses for all. 
 
How else can we be of assistance?  We would love to hear from you or be 
connected with someone on your staff. 
 
My contact information is: 
 
 
Again, thank you for your support of the Drive Safe bills, 
 


